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Swanepoel, Marilet 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Tim Buckingham [tim@studioe.co.uk] 
03 October 2006 11:23 
Swanepoel, Marilet 

Subject: 1151 October Gallery 

Importance: High 

Dear Marilet, 

Thankyou for the email earlier this morning. 
Single Glazing could be used to the new entrance door vision panels in lieu of double glazing as suggested by 
the Conservation Officer. 
Attached is a sketch of the molding panel profile of the proposed new door at scale 1:2 as requested and 
numbered PL 019 
We note the comment to the profile and material to the new lintel above the door opening and look forward to 
confirmation of your receipt of this information and recommendation of the scheme for approval. 

Kind Regards 

Tim Buckingham 

For and on behalf of 
Studio E Architects 
Palace Wharf 
Rainville Road 
London W6 QHN 
1020 7385 7126 
F 020 7381 4995 
ww.stuciioe.co.uk 
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I f l i 5  eln.ml Inc any Lieu transrn,tleo W i t h  i t  are sent to, and on behalf o Studio E Arch.Ieots Lie and are inlendeo so'ely for toe use of Inc rrra,vdu.aI 0' entity to 
i n  rney a ' v  atJtresseo It you have received I n  small in error c'ease notify low select 
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Original Message-----From: 
Swanepoel, Marilet [mailto:Marilet.Swanepoel@camden.gov.uk] 

Sent: 03 October 2006 10:07 
To: Tim Buckingham 
Subject: October Gallery 

Hi Tim, 

I had a discussion with Hannah (design officerl) this morning and she requested that the new door 
should be single glazing as double glazing would appear to modern for this listed building. Would you 
be able to confirm this in writing. 

Furthermore, details are required of the moulding panels of the new door. Would you please email me 

03/10/2006 20061 y 611 dr* 
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